
SECY NOTE: THIS SRM TO BE MADE PUBLICLY AVAILABLE 5 DAYS AFTER
DISPATCH OF THE LETTER TO THE GOVERNOR.

January 26, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-06-0012 - SECTION 274b
AGREEMENT WITH THE STATE OF MINNESOTA

The Commission has approved the proposed Agreement between the State of Minnesota and
the NRC pursuant to Section 274b of the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended.

cc: Chairman Diaz 
Commissioner McGaffigan
Commissioner Merrifield 
Commissioner Jaczko 
Commissioner Lyons
OGC
CFO
OCA
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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